CITY OF BIG BEAR LAKE
PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

To:  Chairman Tim Breunig
Vice-Chairman Paul Senft
Commissioner Maureen Auer
Commissioner Bynette Mote
Commissioner Jeff Holoubek

City Manager
City Attorney
Division Managers
Local Media

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Planning
Commission scheduled for Wednesday, February 19, 2020, at 1:15 p.m., a 39707 Big Bear
Boulevard, Big Bear Lake, Californiahas been cancelled. The next Planning Commission meeting
will be held on Wednesday, March 4, 2020, at 1:15 p.m.

| hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of Californiathat theforegoing
notice was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements. Dated this 13" day of
February, 2020.

T S,

Erica Stephenson! City Clerk
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